A COLAS COMPANY

Homeowner Notice:

Dear Residents and Business Owners,

Simon Contractors will begin chip sealing and fog sealing near this location starting May 29,

2025,

Crews will be doing improvements to the streets on Gordan St, S. 1%t St, W. Canal St, Belair Dr, S.
2M St, S. 3 5t, S, 4t st, S, 51 St, S, 6 St, S, 71 St, S, 9t St, S. 97 St, S, 10 St, Washington St, E.

Gordan St, E. Canal St.
Work is expected to take approximately 1 week (weather dependent).

All vehicles must be removed from the streets 7am-6pm Monday thru Saturday. We apologize
for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you in advance for your cooperation. If you

should have any questions concerning this project, please call Simon @ 394-3300.

Thank you,

Simon Contractors

605-394-3300
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